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Your contributions are appreciated:
Dear PRIS Members: please feel free to email your views, exciting stories, achievements, etc. to Agnes at  
(SecretarySupport@pris.org.sg ) so that we can share them with fellow members in the next Newsletter.  

Thank You. 

PRIS 40th AGM on  11th March 2024 at the Singapore 
Polytechnic Graduates Guild

1. Minutes of the 39th AGM was accepted by members. 
2. President, Mr. Ong presented the Annual Report for the year ended 

2023, and was accepted. 
In summary: 
➢ Individual membership in 2023 dropped by 1 as compared to                                                             

2022.
➢ Prize award was donated to the top graduates from the 2023

graduation cohort of Diploma in Applied Chemistry (DAPC) of
Singapore Polytechnic. 

➢ President thanked Mr Shi for organizing the bowling event on
23rd August 2023 at Safra Choa Chu Kang

➢ The President on behalf of The Honorary Treasurer Mr Shi JH
presented the financial report, and the report was accepted. 

➢ The new committee and internal auditors for 2024 were elected.
President also thanks the continuous supports from PRIS’s
Corporate and individual members.
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Customized Training conducted on 1st March 2024 to MOE staff 
on the topic :Polymers and Its Applications

On Friday, 1st  March 2024, PRIS and Singapore Polytechnic School of Chemical & Life 
Sciences (SP-CLS) jointly organized the customised workshop to cater to 17 MOE 

teachers on the topic : Polymers and Its Applications (Ministry of Education)

Participants are learning and practicing 
on tensile testing guided by Dr. Ng, SP.

More practical lessons by Dr. Ng, SP

Nov 2024
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Left: Dr Xu is giving his lesson to 
participants
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The Bowling event on Friday, 30th August 2024 was 

successfully participated by 9 members and non-

members
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PRIS social activities

mailto:SecretarySupport@pris.org.sg


The PRIS 5K Virtual Run/Walk is back and will be held 
between 21st Oct to 27th Oct 2024
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More PRIS social activities coming up

PRIS Workshop on Plastics in Focus : Theory, Applications and 
Sustainable Practices 

PRIS Workshop scheduled in March 2025…. do look out for this 
rare opportunity! 
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